





It is that time of year. CBC needs to nominate and vote on 5 positions for terms to begin June 1st.

They are: Secretary,( 2 year term), 1 One Year at Large, 1 Two Year at Large and 2 Three Year at Large.

CBC needs your input and your experience on our board to continue to strengthen and grow our club. Please consider volunteering to run for any of the above terms.

You must be a member of ACBL and CBC for at least 12 months. You may run for ONE POSITION. Nomination forms are at our front desk and I will post one in this letter for you to print.



We are two weeks away from our Spring Sectional and GNT.We are hoping for a large turn out at the Tri City Leisure Center on Friday, Saturday and Sunday, April 28,29 and 30. As CBC is responsible for this tournament we need HELP. If you can help load and unload tables for set up we will begin to load at CBC on Wednesday the 26 and set up at the Leisure Center.



We have a few volunteers but need trucks and help SUNDAY after the game. Please HELP. This is YOUR CLUB and the success of this tournament depends on all of us.

We also need volunteers to sell lunch tickets and sign players in as they enter.
Anyone playing in the



## A FEW WORDS FROM THE PRESIDENT

As I begin to compose this, my first thoughts are of Rajiv and Anne—how great was it to have them winter here in the Midlands and wholeheartedly integrate themselves into CBC activities! Yes, we miss thembut it was terrific to have them be so active during their stay! It is nomination/election time here at CBC. I hope many of you will consider wholeheartedly supporting our Club by running for election to our Board. In my opinion, it is important to the vitality of our Club that we continually add new voices to the leadership of the CBC. PLEASE consider putting yourself up for nomination!!! Laura Bro's Workshop Series kicked off on April 6 very successfully. Her series continues each Thursday (1:00-3:00pm) through June 15 (except Laura will not host a workshop on April 27). See CBC's website for the specific subjects Laura is offering. Speaking of April 27—CBC is offering a special seminar conducted by Peter BoydAll nominations must be in by April 30th.

Susan McFadden is the Chair of the nomination committee if you have questions please contact her at 803 397 6575 or snooziebear2@gmail.com



CBC's Annual Meeting will take place at 11:00 a.m prior the May 19th game. We will count the votes this day and announce the new board members. Please attend this important meeting and play at CBC this day. We must have a quorum for the election to be validated.

afternoon but NOT morning who can assist in receiving the caterers, we NEED YOU. Call Shelby at 803 413 3421.



We have some great lunches planned for all three days. Please plan to join us. We ordered based on anticipated players. Lunch each day is \$7.00, less than our cost. Friday, we have a selection of sandwiches, pasta salad, chips and

desserts.
Saturday: Mellow
Mushroom selections
of pizza and two
salads, desserts.
Sunday: Fried
Chicken, Pork sliders,
green beans, potato
salad, cole slaw and
dessert.

Please buy your ticket when you register!

Bowman. Here again, check CBC's website for the details. And, if all the above isn't enough going on—don't forget that the Columbia Palmetto State Spring Sectional is April 28 – 30. Fliers with all the details are available at the Club and on our website. Always a great tournament; you don't want to miss; please make plans to attend! A GREAT BIG THANK YOU to all who support all that is going on at our Club! I hope I will see many of you soon and often at the Columbia Bridge Club!

Judy Rockwell – President, CBC

## NOMINATIONS FORM - 2023 - Columbia Bridge Club

Nominations are now open to fill FIVE vacancies on the CBC Board of Directors.

Secretary - serves 2 years Members at Large:

2 vacancies, each for a 3 year term

1 vacancy for 1 year term

1 vacancy for 2 year term

You may nominate ONE person for each vacancy.

Nominees must:

1) Be willing to serve. Please ask potential nominee before you nominate them

2) Be a member of ACBL and CBC for at least one year.

3) Must have played in at least 10 club games since June 1, 2022

You MUST sign the nomination form. *Nominations must be received by April 30, 2023.*Please turn in your completed form at the club, or following the above protocols, you may email your nominations to:

Susan McFadden <a href="mailto:snc-ziebear2@cmail.com">snc-ziebear2@cmail.com</a>, Carolyn Cromer cromer1619@aol.com, or Dick Swanson conejodick@gmail.com.

ninate ONE)
ninate ONF)
ninate ONE)
ninate ONE)
name)

Columbia Bridge Club | 77 Brighton Hill Road, www.bridgewebs.com/columbiabridgeclub, Columbia, SC 29223

Unsubscribe columbiabridgeclub@gmail.com

Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bycolumbiabridgeclub@gmail.comin collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!